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All Hershey’s Mill Residents: 
The Hershey’s Mill Pool Manager and Pool Committee are looking for Hershey’s Mill residents who 

would be interested in becoming certified as part-time lifeguards for the 2024 pool season.  

 

We are looking for interested residents to work as part-time lifeguards  to provide additional 

coverage at the pool, particularly at the very beginning and ending weeks of the pool season, when 

many of our lifeguards are in school.  

 

The plan is to have a lifeguard instructor certify prospective lifeguards, using the Hershey’s Mill 

Pool, one weekend in May 2024, prior to the opening of the pool season,.  

 

What are the physical requirements to be eligible to take the lifeguard course? 
Swimming 12 laps of the pool continuously.  

 

Treading water for two minutes with hands under your armpits, using legs only.  

 

Retrieving a ten-pound brick from the bottom of the deep end of the pool and swimming the brick 

back to the shallow end of the pool.  

 

In addition, CPR and Basic First Aid are included in the training. 

 

Lifeguard Responsibilities Include: 
Playing a critical role to ensure the safety and enjoyment of our pool users.  

 

Monitoring the pool area to prevent accidents and provide swift and effective response in case of an 

accident.  

 

Enforcing rules and regulations to maintain a safe environment.  

 

Assisting with the daily maintenance of the pool and pool deck.  

 

Interacting positively with residents and their guests.  

COST 
Applicants will be expected to pay  $300.00  for the required instruction, but will be reimbursed by 

the Hershey’s Mill Master Association upon successful completion of the program.   

 

If you are interested or have any questions about enrolling in the Lifeguard Certification 

Class, please email Tim McElhiney, Hershey’s Mill Pool Manager, at poolguy426@aol.com 
by APRIL 15, 2024.  
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More training... 
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A watchful lifeguard is keeping our residents safe. 

 
 


